

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2024 will be a non-uniform day. We ask that pupils make a minimum donation of £1.00 for charity. The money raised from this will go towards our local charity which will be selected at the start of the next academic year. Pupils should bring this money with them on Friday to their Form Teacher.

If you know of any local charity that would benefit from fundraising, then please let me know. You can inform the school through the school info account making the email for the attention of B Haslam or by contacting the General Office.

May I take this opportunity to pass on my sincere thanks for your support and generosity with regards to all thing's charity. We could not do this without you! I hope that you and your family have a lovely summer.

Yours Sincerely,
Mrs B Haslam
(Charity Co-Ordinator)

**Educating Girls in Bangor for over 125 Years** 







## **Educating Girls in Bangor for over 125 Years**





